Walk A Thon

Fundraiser

November 1, 2013
Beth McCarthy
After two weeks of walking diligently the Walk A Thon has come to an end. The students in grades 1, 2 and 3 walked 20 km in total during their gym classes and the kindergarten students walked 10 km. We are all very proud of their efforts. It is time to collect pledges for their efforts. Please collect the money over the weekend to be passed in on Monday and at the very latest Wednesday.
I would like to thank everyone who helped out with this fundraiser in any way. If your child did any walking at home, and you would like to share their successes, please fill out the form below and return it to the school with your child.
I have included another pledge sheet with this memo in case you have lost track of the one that was originally sent home.

As well, there is a Home and School meeting at 6:30 on Sunday, Nov 3, 2013. We will discussing the Christmas Dinner and activities that will be taking place during the month of December. We hope that you will be able to attend this meeting. 
Once again, thank you so much for your support in our Walk A Thon Fundraiser. 

Detach and Return

________________________________________________________________________

In addition to the walking I did at school I walked________________________ at home.
Child’s name___________________________________________________________.

